
 

 

 
 
 
          15th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  STAFF TRAINING 15TH NOVEMBER 2021 
 
I am writing to advise that we have made the decision to move one of our inset days that was scheduled later in the 
school year to 15th November.  School will be closed to students on this day. 
 
It has been an excellent term so far and we are really proud of how well our new students (and staff) have settled in 
to life at Cleeve Meadow.  
 
Thank you to all of the year 7 parents who attended parents evening this week, it was a pleasure to meet you all and 
have the opportunity to talk about the great progress your children have been making. 
 
Year 10 parents evening will be on 11th November.  The date for the Year 8’s and 9’s will be confirmed in the near 
future.   
 
Please also put a note in your diary that there will be an ‘Action Your Potential’ coffee morning on 9th November. 
Details for this and other parental engagement events will be sent out next week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
Head of School 


